

State of Alabama Department of Revenue

(www.revenue.alabama.gov) 50 North Ripley Street Montgomery, Alabama 36132

March 14, 2012

CYNTHIA UNDERWOOD
Assistant Commissioner
MICHAEL E. MASON

MEMORANDUM

2012-6

TO: License Plate Issuing Officials

FROM: Amy Bright, Registration Unit Supervisor

Motor Vehicle Division

SUBJECT: Dashes in Personalized License Plate Messages

Beginning March 19, 2012, PROS will no longer accept dashes in personalized license plate orders. **Dashes will be phased out as new designs and replacements are ordered for customers.** A space may be substituted for a dash.

If you have any questions, please contact the Registration Section at (334) 242-9006 or tags@revenue.alabama.gov.